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Provider Memorandum 

MCG 28th Edition Scheduled to Go Live April 15, 2024 

Effective April 15, 2024, Molina Healthcare of Texas (Molina) will begin utilizing the 28th Edition of 
MCG’s Guidelines. MCG has issued a Summary of Changes for the 28th Edition Guidelines that 
highlights several changes that may be of interest. You can find information on how to access the MCG 
Summary of Changes below. 

Note: The Summary of Changes is not meant to be a comprehensive list; providers have access to 
the MCG 28th Edition via the Availity Essentials Portal through MCG Transparency. In addition, some 
instances exist when applicable Molina Clinical Policy (if available) will supersede MCG. 

Summary of Changes 

MCG Summary of Changes outlines notable changes for many guidelines. Within the MCG 28th 
Edition itself, the table of contents outlines changes for each guideline. Providers can also access a 
detailed list of changes, which will show all of the changes in each guideline and criteria point 
compared to the 27th edition. This includes information that was added or removed.  

You can access the MCG 28th Edition Summary of Changes at www.MolinaHealthcare.com on the 
Provider Frequently Used Forms Page. 

Questions? 

We’re here to help. You can contact your Provider Relations Representative of email 
MTXPRoviderServices@MolinaHealthcare.com for questions regarding these changes. 

Provider Portal Alert 

Availity Essentials is now the official secure provider portal for Molina Healthcare. Molina’s Legacy 
Provider Portal was retired in June 2023. To register for Availity, please visit 
Availity.com/MolinaHealthcare and click the Register button.  
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